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Colorado Content Collaboratives 

Cohort II—Meeting Four 

Aurora, Colorado—November 14, 2012 

Session Notes 

 
 
 
 Goals of the Meeting:  

• Finalize review of existing assessments  
• Discuss next steps for Cohort II  

 

Introduction 

This meeting was the fourth and final scheduled session of Cohort II of the Colorado Content Collaboratives.  

Tricia Miller, Race to the Top Director for CDE, welcomed the participants and briefly reviewed the remaining 
timeline for the review process.  Follow up steps, including use of online resources for continuing 
communication, as well as plans for Phase Two of the work to begin in February, were presented.  

The Work of the Collaboratives and Next Steps 

The Content Collaboratives finalized their initial review process and prepared a gap report to inform the next 
stages of work.  Collaborative members will continue the next phase of their work in 2013 as the assessments 
are trialed, as training commences in the creation of quality performance tasks, and as additional assessments 
are identified and submitted for review. 

 

 


